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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 
   

As SB Foundation has previously shared, the village of Voivodeni has invited the 

local Roma community to join in fellowship around the theme of Norms for 

Inclusion in Society. SB Foundation’s contact person, Denes Csaba, reports: 

One Saturday evening, we invited Roma musicians and church members to a 

joint evening to promote culture through folk and Christian music; three 

nationalities (Romanians, Hungarians and Roma) sang together in a willing and 

good spirit. It was a very successful evening. At the same time, we began to 

promote Roma music by involving 15 Roma children who started to learn playing 

the violin by ear. Roma music is traditionally passed down from generation to 

generation. Here, we are in need of funds to buy seven half-size violins for seven Roma children. If SB 

Foundation is able to help us with this, we would be very grateful, Denes concludes. 

GREETINGS from SB Foudation via us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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